
LEGAL NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Star City Council will hold a Public Hearing on February 1, 2022 

at the Star City Hall, 10769 W. State Street, Star, Idaho at 7:00 pm, or as soon thereafter as the 

matter may be heard. COVID-19 UPDATE: Please see City Website www.staridaho.org for 

Public Hearing instructions for Virtual Public Hearings if necessary. 

 

Application: Star River Meadows Subdivision Annexation 

Files #’s AZ-21-17 Annexation-Zoning 

    

                     

Applicant/Representative:  Jim Perry, Woodbridge Pacific Group. 6225 N Meeker Pl, Boise, ID 

83713 

 

Owner:  Same 

              

Action:  The Applicant is seeking approval of an Annexation and Zoning (R-3) for the 

annexation of the existing Star River Meadows Subdivision into the City of Star. The annexation 

of the subdivision includes a total of 13 existing residential lots and associated common lots.  

The properties included in this annexation are located on River Ranch Lane in Star, Canyon 

County, Idaho, and consists of approximately 4.8 acres. 

 

Property Location:  The subject property is generally located south of W. State Street (Hwy 44) 

at Bent Lane. 

 

Services for persons with disabilities may be made available if notice is received in advance of 

the meeting by calling Star City Hall at (208) 286-7247. 

 

Shawn L. Nickel 

Planning Director and Zoning Administrator 

snickel@staridaho.org 
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